
THE HARRISON LEGACY FUND 

In support of the 
Michael and Margaret B. Harrison Western Research Center 

University of California, Davis 
 
I/we wish to support of the Michael and Margaret B. Harrison Western Research Center and enclose my/ 
our gift in the amount of $ _______________ for the Harrison Legacy Fund.  (Please make checks payable 
to The Regents of UC.)  I/we understand that this fund provides valuable support for the processing and 
maintenance of the Harrisons’ collection, including the development of educational exhibits and materials. 
 

  This gift is in honor/memory of __________________________. 
 
Please inform the honoree or family member: name and address as follows: 
_____________________________________________________________ 
 

    I have enclosed my company’s completed matching gift form. 
 
 
Name _______________________________________ 
 
Address _____________________________________ 
 
City State Zip _________________________________ 
 
Phone ______________________________________ 
 
For information about gifts that may be paid over a three-year period, gifts of securities or charitable trusts, 
bequests and gift annuities, please call the General Library Development Office at 530-754-8839. 
 
Please mail this form and your check to:   
Library Administration     Thank you for your support! 
Peter J. Shields Library 
100 NW Quad  UC Davis  
Davis CA 95616. 
 
DISCLOSURE STATEMENTS   
The 1997 California Information Practices Act requires UC Davis to provide the following information to individuals 
asked to supply information about themselves:  UC Davis is requesting this information to maintain accurate donor 
files in the Office of University Relations. Furnishing the information is strictly voluntary and it will be maintained 
confidentially. The information may be used by other  university departments in the regular course of business but 
will not be disseminated to others except if required by law.  You have the right to review your own data file. Inquires 
should be forwarded to the Advancement Services, University of California, One Shields Avenue, Davis, CA 95616. 
The UC Davis Foundation is a not-for-profit 501 (c )(3) public benefit corporation organized for the purpose of 
encouraging voluntary private support for the benefit of UC Davis, and is recognized under federal and state tax laws 
as a qualified donee for tax-deductible charitable contributions. Responsibility for governance of the foundation, 
including investments, is vested in its board of trustees, which is composed of community leaders and senior campus 
administrators. The university is grateful for the support it receives from alumni and friends. One of the ways our 
thanks is expressed is through listing the names of donors in various publications. Should you wish that your name 
not appear as a donor, please notify us if you have not already done so. It is the policy of the University of California, 
Davis and the UC Davis Foundation to utilize a portion of the gift principal and/or the short-term investment income 
on current gifts and grants to support the cost of raising and administering funds. 
 

Thank you for supporting the Michael and Margaret B. Harrison Western Research Center ! 


